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TO:  Noblesville Board of Public Works and Safety 

FROM:      Adam Hedden, IT Director 

SUBJECT:  Board to Consider the renewal of our Veeam licenses 

DATE:        February, 27, 2024 

 

Veeam is the software that allows the IT Department to backup and restore all our on-premises 
servers.  Furthermore, it backs up our city owned email accounts.  It creates local backups as well 
as remote backups to a data center in Hammond Indiana.   
 
This is an annual contract which ensures the city is capable of recovering files in the event of an 
accidental deletion, or a natural disaster.  
 
I recommend the Board of Public Works approve the Veeam license renewal with Sondhi 
Solutions. 
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